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     What is a community? 

 

 

A community is not demographic.  It’s not the cul-de-sac with matching mailboxes or the fancy 

street signs.  It’s not the tree lined street or houses made of ticky tac, and all look the same.  It’s 

not measured by the value of the homes or the type of homes.  A community is made up of the 

people who live there. Your neighbor next door or down the street.  Maybe two streets over.  

It’s how people come together when someone needs help.  It’s the neighbor that just sits and 

listens.  It’s the idle chit chat that makes it so valuable to some.  It’s the simple act of kindness.  

It's what YOU make it.  Whether it’s supporting someone who’s had a loss, moving away, or to 

cheer someone on for a happy occasion.  No strings attached. No price tags.  For those of us 

that have lived in Camelot Lakes for a time, you have seen it and probably experienced it.  

Hopefully you have been a part of it. And for our newest neighbors, my wish for you is to come 

out, get involved.  Be part of the best we have to offer.  Become the community.   

We have a unique opportunity to live in an extraordinary community.  Yes, I believe we are a 

true community. So, let’s step back from the hustle and bustle of everyday issues and come 

together.  As a community we can help each other get through anything.  Know your resources.  

Know your neighbors.   

Let’s all live our best lives together. 

Mike Bond 

President 



    Tracy McCarron was the lucky winner of “Rakin in the Cash”.  Let’s   

    hope she raked in a little!  Thanks to everyone for supporting us.   

     

    A big thank you to Bill Dillman.  Bill won the 50/50 drawing at the   

    HOA meeting and graciously gave it back to the Veterans Wall of    

    Honor Fund.  We are just over halfway of our original goal of $2000 with   

    $1123.00.  With the most recent updating of the Veteran list, we now have 112  

    Veterans in our community.  We are proud to have three WWII vets! 

 

    As we get closer to assembling the Honor Wall, we are finding more   

    Veterans that we do not have a photo for.  Starting May 2nd, at the    

    Veterans Coffee, we will be taking photos of those that don’t have one on file.  It  

    will be with the US flag and your service flag.  You will be given a copy at no  

    charge.  These photos will be taken every month at the coffee. 

 

    Special Events is happy to introduce our next basket running through   

    June.  “Shop Till You Drop” has just under $200 worth of shopping   

    gift cards to various vendors.  Tickets will go on sale May 1st by contacting Patti  

    @ 618-363-4816 and at all events listed in the CLV Newsletter.   

 

    As you know, 2022 is a negotiation year with the park owners.  As the 

    HOA prepares for this process, there will be a survey coming to each  

    Homeowner. The survey will allow you to provide your areas of  

    concern or recommended improvements.  The survey will be emailed.  

    So, make sure you check your emails.    

       

       

       

       A mother is she who can  
       take the place of others, 
       but whose place  
       no one else can take. 
          Cardinal Mermillod 

 

       Happy Mother’s Day!!! 


